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February 13, 2006

Ms. Vikie Bailey-Goggins
Administrator

Oregon Public Utility Commission
550 Capitol Street NE

Salem, OR 97301

Re:  UM-1187 Deferral Applications

Ms. Bailey-Goggins:

On December 30, 2004, PGE filed an Application for Deferral of 2005 Costs and
Benefits Due to Hydro Generation Variation. The Commission has not yet acted on that
request.

PGE withdraws its deferral application in UM-1187 and requests that the docket be
closed.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions or require further
information, please call Patrick Hager at (503) 464-7580, or Jay Tinker (503) 464-7002.

Sincerdly,

\ S\
Patrick G. Hager
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

CC: Doug Kuns
UM-1187 Service List
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